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September 15, 2022 
 

 
Dear University Hill Families,   
 
As you may have heard, the federal and provincial government declared September 19, 2022,  

as a day of mourning to mark the death of Queen Elizabeth II. As the District informed you on 

Tuesday, schools in B.C. will observe the one-time holiday which has been decided by the 

Province. This is a reminder that University Hill Secondary School will be closed on Monday, 

September 19.  

 

We recognize school closures impact families and have shared the news with you as early as 

possible so you can make arrangements for the day.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Michelle Wood 
Principal 
 


